
 

 

NOTICE TO THE BAR 

 

COVID-19 – FAMILY – CONSENT NOT REQUIRED FOR FAMILY  

QUASI-CRIMINAL (FO) MATTERS TO PROCEED REMOTELY  

 

The Supreme Court has amended the provisions of prior Orders governing 

COVID-19 remote court operations.  Effective immediately, consent shall not be 

required for Family quasi-criminal (FO) matters to be conducted remotely.  Courts 

shall continue to consider the legitimate needs of parties, attorneys, and others in 

determining whether an individual matter should be conducted in person rather 

than remotely.  The Court’s November 19, 2020 Order is attached.  

 

Questions about this notice may be directed to the Family Practice Division 

at (609) 815-2900 x55350. 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Hon. Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D.     

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

 

Dated: November 19, 2020 
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